BUTLER AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

CENTRAL ADMINISTRATION



DR. BRIAN J. SLAMECKA, Assistant Superintendent Secondary Education

HARRIGER EDUCATIONAL SERVICES CENTER 110 Campus Lane - Butler, Pennsylvania 16001 Telephone 724/214-3106

February 20, 2017

Dear Parents, Staff, and Community Members:

During the week of February 20, 2017, water samples will be collected from all of the operational water fountains in the facilities of the Butler Area School District. In addition, water samples are being collected from a minimum of three high usage sinks in each facility. We would like to stress that this water testing is strictly voluntary and precautionary, and that all of the District facilities, except for Summit Township Elementary School, are supplied by public water.

Through the collection process, members of the Maintenance and Custodial staff will be conducting the prescribed flushing and closure of the units following the completion of the school day, and sampling will occur the following morning. We intend for the majority of the sampling to occur prior to student and staff arrival at each of the buildings. The focal point for the water testing is lead and copper levels.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the water testing at the schools, please do not hesitate to contact me at (724)214-3101, or brian_slamecka@butler.k12.pa.us.

Sincerely,

Brian Slamecka, Assistant Superintendent 7-12

Butler Area School District